
 
Nov. 30, 2020 
 

Dear SFN Citizens 

I hope you are all staying safe and healthy during the second wave of COVID-19.  As 
we’ve recently seen the number Yukon cases rise, each Citizen must do their part to 
limit the spread of the virus. 

It’s time to reset our behaviours and renew our commitment by practicing the Safe 6 by 
social distancing at least 6 feet (2 meters) and wearing a mask. 

Starting December 1, 2020, masks will be mandatory in all indoor public spaces for 
everyone over 2 years old.  Please continue to wash your hands often.  Anyone with 
symptoms should immediately self-isolate and arrange for a COVID-19 test at the 
community health center by calling 867-537-4444.  For up to date information on 
COVID-119 visit the Government of Yukon website https://yukon.ca/. 

The holidays are almost here.  Christmas is a time for love and celebration of family and 
friends.  This year take extra care of your loved ones Practise the Safe 6.  Avoid travel 
whenever possible.  Keep your social bubble to 15 people or less and indoor 
gatherings to no more than 10 people and wear a mask. 

We can all do our part by respecting personal space, wearing a mask and washing 
hands.  Together we can keep our community safe and healthy. I believe in our ability 
to stay strong through this challenging time. 

 

Mussi Cho, 

Chief Darin Isaac 


